
Have you ever thought about becoming a councillor?  

Stratford-on-Avon Conservative Association is looking for        

councillor candidates for the Warwickshire County Council        

elections in May 2025. 

 

Warwickshire County Council provides a huge range of services for 

the residents of the county, including areas such as Education, 

SEND, Adult Social Care, Libraries, Highways, the Fire Service 

and Economic Development to name just a few.  

 

As a Conservative Councillor you would be involved in making   

decisions that impact these services. 

 

For the sake of all our residents, Warwickshire County Council 

needs to be a Conservative-led council.  

 

If you want to find out more please contact                                 

manager@stratfordconservatives.co.uk  

 

Completed application forms need to be     

received by 9am on  

Thursday 5th September 2024. 
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